
 
 

 
 
June 6, 2019 
 
 
 
Mark Cliffe-Phillips 
Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Box 938 
#200 Scotia Centre, 5102-50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
 
 
Dear Mark Cliffe-Phillips, 
 
The Yellowknives Dene First Nation YKDFN hereby submit a written request for an extension to 
the submission date (July 4, 2019) for response to the Review Board’s information requests to 
parties.  
 
YKDFN have only recently (within this past week) received tangible confirmation of Northern 
Participant Funding Program the contribution funds which will allow us to have meaningfully 
engagement in the process.  
 
Due to this current situation, we submit a request for a four (4) week extension for submissions in 
response to the Review Board’s information requests. 
 

 

 

 

 
Machel A. Thomas 
Regulatory Research Officer 
Yellowknife Dene First Nation 
Department of Land and Environment 
  


